
Longwood University Board of Visitors to consider tuition and fees for 2024-25 
academic year 

 

The Longwood University Board of Visitors will convene at the Farmville Mill 
meeting space on Friday June 7 at 10 a.m. The Board is expected to take action on 
tuition and mandatory fees for the 2024-25 academic year. Undergraduate tuition 
and E&G fee increases of $6 per credit hour and auxiliary fee increases of $12 per 
credit hour will be considered. 

Revenue from any tuition and fees increase will support state-mandated faculty and 
staff compensation and benefit increases that are currently under consideration by 
the General Assembly, as well as inflationary cost increases for materials and 
services. 
 
The Board will accept public comment at the beginning of the meeting prior to any 
vote on tuition and fees. Anyone wishing to address the Board at the meeting on 
June 7 or provide written public comments, may notify Kay Stokes in the Office of 
the President at stokeskl@longwood.edu. Comments submitted electronically will 
be provided to the Board of Visitors. 
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